CITY OF BROOKINGS
MINUTES OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION REGULAR MEETING
December 1, 196l

Meeting called to order at 8:00 P, M,, Vice Chairman Glendale
C. Holte presiding. Other commissioners present were Archie
McVay, Ed Oar and Calvin Gorte.

Minutes of the previous regular meeting were read and approved
as read,

Plans for a commercial building and dwelling combination were
submitted by Mr. Doyle Harroun. No action was taken on the
matter due to lack of a guoram, however, it was the opinion of
the commissioners present that the proposed building conforms

to the code and ordinances of the city and that there should

be no problems in approving a building permit therefore, at such
time as a formal request 1s submitted.

The commissioners had no recommendations to offer at this time,
pertaining to the trailer park ordinance studies and to the
planning and zoning ordinance review.

Building permits, totalling a valuation of $15,150.00, were
reviewed.

Lacking a quoram and with no current business before the comm-
ission, the meeting adjourned at 8:30 P. M,
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Don Page 8mith, Secretary






